
PLEASANT HILL WOLVES WEEKLY UPDATE  
WEEK OF AUGUST 26-AUGUST 30

The big news this week is the heat!  

The School District will work with Adams and Pike 
County Emergency Management to monitor 
temperatures for the upcoming school week. We will 
pay particular attention to temperatures on the two 
large buses that do not have air conditioning. Water will 
be allowed on buses, and we will have water available 
for those who do not have a water bottle. Please have a 
plan in place in case an early dismissal is needed. 

Elementary Dismissal: 
To make afternoon dismissal safer, Pre-Kindergarten 
through 3rd Grade is dismissed from the all-purpose 
room. This does not change anything for parents.  
 
We will continue to utilize the pick-up line; parents, guardians, and those picking up students 
can stay in their cars. Once the buses leave the bus circle, we can have all cars through the line 
in less than 10 minutes. Those who do not have cars can wait on the sidewalk by the electric 
pole, and we will send your students to you. Thank you for your patience as we work to make 
dismissal as safe as possible.  
 
Athletic Practices: Monday's athletic practices have been moved to 6 pm. Please keep in 
contact with your coaches for the most up-to-date information.  
 
Athletic Contests:   
High School Volleyball and Football contests start this week! Find all schedules at 
phwolves.bigteams.com 
 
This Week’s Menu: 
 

 

Sept. 2-Labor Day; No School 
 
Sept. 11-School Improvement 
Day; 1:30 Dismissal 
 
Sept. 11-Regular School Board 
Meeting; 6:00 
 

� Be on the lookout for an 
additional School 
Improvement Day at the 
end of September. Date 
will be included in next 
week’s weekly update.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 


